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The Del Rio Table has 22 members. This year we added one new
sister. We are small but we are together, always looking for ways to
enlarge. Our sister Table from Ciudad Acuna, Mexico has come to our
Table and we have enjoyed going to theirs. We sent 6 members to the
Houston State Convention and 3 Members to the Alliance Convention
in Bolivia.

We have a “Holiday Home Tour” fund raiser to assist women who are
head of their households and wanting to further the quality of life for
their children. The homes are always very different ranging from
traditional to modern. The community of Del Rio always looks forward
to this Annual Event. In the past 2 years we have given 7 scholarships
amounting to $7,600.00

We have a monthly raffle. It is a fun and good way to add a little
money for miscellaneous expenses.

We have gotten away from a country program each month and have
been presenting programs from women of our community and that
they are making a difference. When a person’s assigned country
month comes and they give their program on the country they
represent, they have been very informative as we learn much and we
are informed how the women of that country has made a difference.
Women are very important and knowledgeable. Women are still
making a difference in the Americas as Florence Terry Griswold did
102 years ago.

We are Del Rio Proud. Dee Moore being our State Director. We/you
can put your Table on the map. We all have great potential to preserve
and further the future Pan American Round Table Organization to go
on for another 100 hundred years. Knowledge, Understanding.
Friendship. “One for All and All for One”.

Ann Beitel, Table Director



